
 
 

 

February 11, 2020 

Dear Resident: 

RE: Notice of Public Information Centre (PIC) 
Traffic Calming Study – Drouillard Road (Wyandotte Street East to Seminole Street) 

 
The City of Windsor has received a request for traffic calming in the study area identified. Traffic calming 
measures are intended to improve conditions for non-motorized users, alter driver behaviour and reduce 
negative effects of motor vehicle use. 

 
Consultation with the public and review agencies is an essential component of the City of Windsor’s Traffic 
Calming Policy. A Public Information Centre (PIC) is scheduled for Wednesday, February 26, 2020, from 
4:00 PM to 8:00 PM. All interested stakeholders are invited to attend this drop-in style open house to: 

• Meet the Project Team, which includes staff 
from the City of Windsor as well as from Dillon 
Consulting Limited. 

• Become informed about the traffic calming 
process. 

• Learn about the results of the neighbourhood 
review. 

• Review the draft traffic calming plan. 
• Provide feedback and input. 

 
The Project Team is interested in hearing the 
community’s comments, questions and concerns 
regarding the implementation of traffic calming in the 
study area. Comments and input gathered from the public 
and review agencies will be taken into consideration 
during the subsequent planning and design activities. 

 
If you are unable to attend the PIC and would like to 
obtain more information or if you have any project related 
questions, please contact Jeff Hagan, Transportation 
Planning Senior Engineer, by telephone at 519-255-6267 
ext. 6003 or by e-mail at jhagan@citywindsor.ca. 

 
Project-related information including display boards from this PIC will be maintained on the City of 
Windsor website at www.citywindsor.ca, search word: traffic calming. 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Jeff Hagan, P. Eng., PTOE 
Transportation Planning Senior Engineer 

PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE (PIC) 
Date: Wednesday, February 26, 2020 
Time: 4:00 PM to 8:00 PM 
Location: Drouillard Place 

1102 Drouillard Road, Windsor, ON 
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